

FOI Request

June 17, 2013 2:46 PM

Log ID Subject**Closed**

Not Responsive

| | |
|---|--|
| 194998 Valemount Glacier Destinations Resort (VGD) Proposal | 2013/01/14 |
| 195186 Westcan Sand and Gravel Quarry - s.21, s.17 | 2013/01/18 |
| 195201 ISSUE: The Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society is releasing a report assessing the federal government's progress in meeting international commitments to complete a network of marine protected areas by 2012. | 2013/01/22 |
| 195241 Request by Village of Nakusp to construct a boat ramp over Crown land prior to having land tenure in place | 2013/01/24 |
| 195282 Minister confirmation of proposed approach to initiate public review of land use objectives in Lakes Timber Supply Area (TSA). | 2013/01/25 |
| 195399 Crown land initiatives Burke Mountain, Coquitlam s.16 | 2013/01/31 2013/02/15 |
| 195906 For February 18, 2013 meeting with Haida Gwaii licensees -- proposed package of economic measures to realize the allowable annual cut on Haida Gwaii post Land Use Objectives Order. | 2013/02/15 |
| 195884 Forest Practices Board (The Board) releases their complaint investigation report regarding the Revelstoke Higher Level Plan Order (RHLPO) Amendment. | 2013/02/22 |
| 196072 Update to landslide risk and management of public safety in Lions Bay | 2013/02/22 |
| 196055 BNI: PESTICIDE USE PERMIT APPLICATION TO TREAT INVASIVE CORDGRASSES (Spartina spp.) IN INTERTIDAL AREAS | 2013/02/28 |
| 196148 The public has expressed concerns with neck snares that are set by the Conservation Officer Service for livestock-predator conflict control. s.21 | 2013/03/05 2013/03/13 |
| 196464 Old growth management areas established for the Kamloops LRMP area | 2013/03/22 |
| 194997 Office of the Auditor General (OAG) draft audit report on Biodiversity in BC s.17 | 2013/04/09 2013/04/09 |
| 196530 Update to Recreation Lots in Indian Arm s.17, s.21, s.13 | 2013/04/09 2013/05/02 2013/05/09 |
| 196353 BC OnLine's relationship with the Land Title and Survey Authority (LTSA) | 2013/05/09 |
| 196700 Moose populations have declined in some areas of the province, which has raised concerns with stakeholders and First Nations. | 2013/05/12 |

Not Responsive

Not Responsive

| Log ID | Subject | Closed |
|----------------|--|------------|
| Not Responsive | | |
| 195159 | The Omineca Regional Director is requesting approval to enter discussions with the Saik'uz First Nation (Saik'uz) to negotiate a Forest Tenure Opportunity Agreement (FTOA) offering a Non Replaceable Forest Licence (NRFL) in the Vanderhoof District, Omineca Region. | 2013/02/06 |
| 195661 | AMENDMENT TO PARAGRAPH 2.01(A) OF THE JANUARY 1, 2012 TREE FARM LICENCE 3 AGREEMENT | 2013/02/20 |
| 195797 | Hupacasath FROA (NRFL and + Woodlot) | 2013/02/27 |
| 195443 | The Village of Fraser Lake is seeking an invitation for a Community Forest Agreement. | 2013/03/01 |
| 196036 | Proposed purchasers of Crown lands at Brunswick Point in Delta BC have requested a further 120 days in order to arrange purchase financing. | 2013/03/04 |
| 195445 | Shift apportionment of uncommitted Annual Allowable Cut (AAC) for Fort St. John (FSJ) Timber Supply Area (TSA) 40 and Dawson Creek (DC) TSA 41 | 2013/03/12 |
| 195856 | Allowable Annual Cut Partition Order for the Morice timber supply area - Morice Partition | 2013/03/12 |
| 195989 | In preparation for a meeting on February 22, 2013 - 2:00 – 2:30 pm, between Minister Thomson and the Wet'suwet'en First Nation. Mandate to increase long-term replaceable volume for Wet'suwet'en First Nation. | 2013/03/12 |
| 195154 | RSI Tenures - Seeking the minister's signature on a FTOA with the Shuswap Indian Band in the Invermere TSA | 2013/03/14 |
| 196018 | RSI TENURES: Continuation of the Action Plan to address the Xeni Gwetin's demands for a Community Forest Agreement. | 2013/03/14 |
| 196367 | Request for one year extension of Non Replaceable Forest Licence | 2013/03/14 |
| 196126 | Minister's approval of Forest Tenure Opportunity Agreement with Moricetown Band and Government of British Columbia | 2013/03/18 |
| 196377 | Requesting Forest Act section 52 authorizations for Conservation Officers for undertaking complex revenue investigations. | 2013/03/19 |
| 196101 | OFFER TO CONVERT FOREST LICENCES TO COMMUNITY FOREST AGREEMENTS IN THE ROBSON VALLEY | 2013/03/20 |
| 196474 | NRFL A82065 - WeiWaiKum FN | 2013/03/25 |
| 195391 | RSI TENURES: Seeking the minister's signature on a Forest Tenures Opportunity Agreement (FTOA) with the Ktunaxa Nation in the Invermere, Cranbrook and Kootenay Lake Timber Supply Area (TSA). | 2013/03/27 |
| 196220 | REMOVAL OF 116 HECTARES OF PRIVATE LAND FROM TREE FARM LICENCE 49 | 2013/03/27 |
| 196091 | Seeking the minister's signature on a Forest Opportunity Agreement with Kamloops Indian Band (Tk'emlups te Secwepemc) in the Kamloops Timber Supply Area | 2013/04/05 |
| 196092 | Seeking the minister's signature on a Forest Tenure Opportunity Agreement with the Kamloops Indian Band (Tk'emlups te Secwepemc) in the Kamloops Timber Supply Area | 2013/04/05 |
| 196333 | PROPOSED DISPOSITION OF TREE FARM LICENCE 3, FOREST LICENCE A20192 FROM SPRINGER CREEK FOREST PRODUCTS LTD. TO INTERNATIONAL FOREST PRODUCTS | 2013/04/05 |

LIMITED

| | | |
|--------|---|------------|
| 196238 | Conditional offer letter to Convert Forest Licences to Community Forest Agreements in the Robson Valley A15429 A15430 Transfer and Conversion | 2013/04/08 |
| 196381 | Request to provide an extension of term and additional volume for Snaw-naw-as First Nation's existing Non-replaceable Forest Licence A85925 | 2013/04/09 |
| 196594 | Western Log Sort and Salvage Co-op Licence Renewal | 2013/04/11 |
| 196565 | DELETION OF 1.56 HECTARES OF PRIVATE LAND AND DISPOSITION OF INTEREST ON ADJACENT PRIVATE LAND SUBJECT TO TREE FARM LICENCE 37 TO FACILITATE THE KOKISH HYDROELECTRIC POWER PROJECT | 2013/04/12 |
| 196094 | RUSH - Must be signed by end of today. Amendment No. 4 to the Coast Appraisal Manual | 2013/04/15 |
| 196010 | Amendment No. 2 to the Interior Appraisal Manual | 2013/04/15 |
| 196016 | Request for Minister's directed reappraisals under the Interior Appraisal Manual (IAM) for specific Interior cutting authorities that include Dry Fir in the appraisal. | 2013/04/15 |
| 196683 | Cutting Authority Composition on the Coast | 2013/04/15 |
| 196434 | Seeking the minister's signature of a Forest Tenure Opportunity Agreement with Skeetchestn First Nation in the Kamloops TSA | 2013/04/17 |
| 195763 | Land Procedure for Liquid Natural Gas Terminals or Associated Major Project Development Under the Ministry of Lands, Parks, and Housing Act - CANCELLED | 2013/04/18 |
| 196223 | Amend the current apportionment for the Quesnel TSA | 2013/04/18 |
| 196382 | Forest Tenure Opportunity Agreement with WeiWaiKum First Nation and Government of British Columbia. | 2013/04/18 |
| 196541 | FTOA with Da'naxda'xw Awaetlala FN | 2013/04/18 |
| 197451 | REQUEST TO SUBDIVIDE PULPWOOD AGREEMENT 12 | 2013/05/17 |
| 196255 | Direction regardint the IFPA program | 2013/05/30 |
| 196314 | FTOA with Mamalilikulla-Qwe'Qwa'Sot'Em FN | 2013/06/06 |
| 196729 | RUSH - Must be signed by May 1, 2013 - Amendment No. 3 to the Interior Appraisal Manual (IAM) | 2013/06/14 |

FOI Request

June 17, 2013 2:56 PM

| Log ID | Subject | Closed |
|----------------|--|------------|
| Not Responsive | | |
| 194912 | Request for a meeting with Minister Thomson re: Forest License 16820 in the North Coast area. Meeting Jan 15th @ PVO 11.15-12.00am | 2013/01/14 |
| 194909 | requesting meeting during Truck Loggers Convention - Jan. 16th - 18th, 2013. Meeting @ the Leg. Jan 18th 9.30-10am - Topics Log Export and BCTS | 2013/01/17 |
| 195107 | Briefing to be set up for MST by Ministry staff regarding Westbank Aggregate Application. | 2013/01/18 |
| 195212 | The Village of Zeballos, Ehattesaht/ Chinehkint First Nation, Nuchatlaht First Nation and Kyuquot/ Checlesht First Nation would like an opportunity to meet with MST to discuss an improved transportation system. | 2013/01/21 |
| 194903 | Renewed request for a meeting with Minister Thomson in the new year on behalf of Brian Groves, President, Spanish Mountain Gold. FYI - met with DM Doug Konkin on Dec 20th. | 2013/01/30 |
| 195152 | Mr. Reynold Hert would like to request a meeting with MST to provide an update on safety and and safety systems in Forestry. Willing to meet at MST's discretion. | 2013/01/30 |
| 195189 | Request for a meeting with Ministers Thomson, Coleman & Bell re a new project Jan 30th PVO 4.45-5.30pm | 2013/01/30 |
| 195258 | Log Export & Sandspit PVO Jan 31st 10-10.30am | 2013/01/30 |
| 194965 | Asking for a meeting with Ministers Thomson, Chong & Bell & 5 Chiefs from Upper & Lower Nicola Band, Coldwater Band, Shackan Band & Nooaitch Band re: development (housing & golf course etc) in Merritt which will need access to Crown land. Date of meeting to be either Jan. 28th or 31st in Vancouver. | 2013/01/31 |
| 195383 | Mr. Ferguson is requesting a meeting with MST to discuss his project and LNG in general. | 2013/02/01 |
| 195403 | MBB looking to set up a conference call with MST in regards to fishing guides. MBB would like a call with s.22 (fishing guides from Fernie). Call scheduled for 1:00pm, MST will take the call in Constit Office. | 2013/02/01 |
| 195467 | Meeting set for s.22 and MST for Feb 6th at 11:15am at PVO. s.22 would like to discuss the pending expiry of OIC 513 for the Northwest Interior. | 2013/02/05 |
| 195555 | BFI Canada would like an opportunity to meet briefly with MST. They would like to introduce their business, their transition from BFI Canada Inc and WSI into Progressive Waste Solutions, as well as their initiatives throughout BC. Attendees of the meeting will be Izzie Abrams, Vice President of Corporate Development, Mike Gladstone, Manager of Government and Community Relations in Western Canada & Brigitte Tremblay, BFI Canada. Meeting will be on Wednesday, Feb. 20th. | 2013/02/08 |
| 195402 | Briefing with Minister's Lake, Thomson, Coleman & Bennett regarding Selenium water quality guidelines and Line Creek Project. Date has been set for Feb. 14th from 11:00am-11:30am. | 2013/02/12 |
| 195160 | Innergex Renewable Energy would like to request a 30 minute meeting with MST to introduce the company and provide an update on planned activities and an exchange on thoughts on provincial energy developments and policies. Meeting participants will be Richard Blanchet (Senior VP Western Region), Colleen Giroux-Schmidt (Dir. Regulatory Affairs) and Bas Brusche (Dir. Public Affairs). | 2013/02/13 |
| 195802 | Metis Nation British Columbia (MNBC) Minister of Natural Resources, Bruce Dumont, would like to meet with MST to discuss the recent Daniel's judgement and what it will mean for harvesting rights for Metis citizens in BC. | 2013/02/14 |
| 195849 | Advocis would like a joint meeting with MST, MNL and MBS to communicate the needs and concerns of British Columbia's financial advisors. They would like to meet on March 5th either at the legislature or they have meeting rooms booked at the Grand Pacific. | 2013/02/14 |
| 195240 | Meeting request for Doug Konkin to meet with Brian Dorman. Mr. Dorman would also like Allan Johnsrude (if necessary) and Ted Holtby to attend the meeting. He is seeking compensation for layout, | 2013/02/18 |

planning and a submitted cutting permit.

- 195379 Joint briefing with Minister's Bond, Polak, McDiarmid & Bennett for February 20th at 3pm regarding Johnson's Landing. Meeting has been scheduled for Feb. 20th at 3:00pm. Location TBD 2013/02/19
- 195410 Nanwakolas First Nations Council President, Dallas W. Smith would like a meeting with MST asap so that they can discuss and agree to ensure that offset any negative ramifications to Nanwakolas First Nations as a result of the latest policy announcements regarding the Forestry Schedule. 2013/02/19
- 195469 Briefing set up between MTL and MST for Feb. 20th at 4pm in MTL's office, room 112. Regarding Indian Arm. 2013/02/19
- 195645 Meeting request to discuss shellfish tenure 2013/02/19
- 195915 Meeting with Mayor McCracken, Minister Bond and Minister Bell. Regarding the Community Forest and Valemount's destination resort, the mayor would like to reinforce how important these projects are to them. Meeting has been scheduled for Feb. 20th from 10:30am-11:00am. 2013/02/19
- 195934 Rick Jeffery, Ric Slaco, and Don Demens of Coast Forest and Lumber Association meeting with MST regarding enhanced timber utilization (Timber Supply) on Thurs., Feb. 21st from 9 am - 9:45 am 2013/02/19
- 195452 Meeting between MST and 6 First Nation bands on Feb. 22nd from 3:00pm-4:00pm in Prince George. Attendees will be Wet'suwet'en FN, Nee Tahi Buhn Band, Lake Babine Nation, Burns Lake Band, Cheslatta Carrier Band, Skin Tyee Nation. Topic will be around the Community Forest - Burns Lake 2013/02/20
- 195479 Rod Davis, Rod Visser, and Blaire Robertson of the Private Managed Forest Land Council would like a meeting with MST to brief the Minister on the PMFLC and their role in protecting key environmental values on private managed forest land in BC. 2013/02/20
- 195940 Meeting with Minister Thomson, Doug Konkin, Tom Either, Paul Rasmussen & John Krebs, FLNRO & Hon. Bennett re: Guide Outfitters - Allocation Impacts for the Kootenays. 2013/02/20

s.15

- 195303 MLA Fraser would like a meeting with MST to discuss a letter of Agreement between the government of BC and Weyerhaeuser, an agreement for protection of ungulate winter ranges. He would like to bring Mike Stini, Wildlife Biologist and professional forester and Jane Morden, Chair of the Watershed Forest Alliance Port Alberni to the meeting. 2013/02/25
- 195392 Meeting with Komoks First Nations for Thursday, February 28th. Attendees will be Minister McRae(as MLA), Chief Rob Everson, Richard Hardy and Mark Stevenson. Ministers Letnick, Chong, MacDiarmid and Lake will also be attending for various parts of the meeting (schedule in attachment). 2013/02/27

s.21

- 195910 Meeting request from Ken Stenerson of Kruger Products to discuss the Governments suggestions for going forward with their woodlands assets including Tree Farm License #43. 2013/02/27
- 196040 Would like to set up a meeting with MST in Victoria sometime in March. 2013/02/27
- 196076 Meeting scheduled with Terry Kuzma of Carrier Lumber to discuss Area-based Tenure. Meeting scheduled for Monday, March 4th from 9:00-9:45am on our office at the Legislature. 2013/02/27
- 196100 s.22 President, would like a meeting with MST on the morning of March 4th when they are in Victoria. They would like an opportunity to showcase the quality and accuracy of their work and would also like to discuss the 10 year forest inventory plan project. 2013/02/27
- 196112 Pat Pimm would like to meet with Ministry staff to discuss wolf management. 2013/02/27
- 196178 Minister Lake and Thomson would like to be briefed on a request from the proponent on Garibaldi for a one year extension to the time limit set out in the Order previously issued. Scheduled for March 5th from 5:00pm-5:30pm in Hon. Lake's office. 2013/03/01
- 195859 Meeting with Mr. Seiji OKADA, new Consul General of Japan, March 11th, 11:05 am -11:30 am. 2013/03/06
- 196216 Meeting request from Scott Ellis and Mark Werner to discuss the status of the Wildlife Act changes in this legislative session, and Plan for the Kootenays with full implementation of the Allocation Policy. Meeting has been set for March 6th, from 4:45pm-5:30pm in our office room 248 Parliament Buildings. Pre-brief at 4:30pm. 2013/03/06
- 196206 Emergency meeting request from Mayor Broughton with MST, MSB and MLA McIntyre. re: one home is in the immediate "unacceptable risk" of a slide zone located on Crown Land. Expropriating this home and proceeding with mitigation solutions need to be authorized by the province. 2013/03/08

| | | |
|------------------------|---|------------|
| 196218 | Meeting request to discuss their company purchasing a 2 acre water lot of Crown Land adjacent to their upland lot. | 2013/03/08 |
| s.16 | | |
| 196247 | Briefing to be set up for FLNRO staff to brief Minister Don McRae in regards to Roy Fussel and the stocking of Atlantic Trout. | 2013/03/08 |
| 195026 | Mr. Skene would like to request a meeting with MST and DM Konkin in the next week or two to discuss how the Province might assist Paradigm Environmental Technologies Inc. and Catalyst Paper Corp. to implement their proposed project at full scale. | 2013/03/11 |
| 195963 | Meeting request from Al Martin, Secretary to the Living Rivers Advisory Group, would like to meet with MST in the first half of March to discuss the Living Rivers Business model and the opportunities to focus the activities to leverage community technical and financial support to address sustainability issues. | 2013/03/11 |
| 196105 | Meeting request from the Regional District of Bulkely Nechako board of directors to discuss new lease documents for the Vanderhoof Landfill/Transfer Station. | 2013/03/11 |
| 196215 | Meeting request from the Xeni Gwet'in First Nations to define an interim measure between Xeni Gwet'in and British Columbia. Also to initiate the Xeni Gwet'in CFA application process as a direct award of a Community Forest Agreement. | 2013/03/11 |
| 195261 | Bruce Dumont, Minister of Natural Resource for the Metis Nation of BC, would like a meeting with MST to discuss the Daniel's judgement and what it will mean for harvesting rights for Metis citizens in BC. | 2013/04/03 |
| 195453 | Meeting with MST for Feb. 22nd at 2:00pm-2:30pm regarding the level of funding in their Forest Revenue Sharing Agreement. | 2013/04/12 |
| s.13 | | |
| 195180 | Gary R. Allan (Who Speaks for Wolf), Ian McAllister (Pacific Wild) and Shelley Black (Northern Lights Wildlife Wolf Centre) would like to request a meeting with MST to present their position that significantly more conservation measures for the protection of the wolf in BC needs to be included in the final plan. | 2013/04/15 |
| 196543 | Meeting request from the Ancient Forest Alliance for MST, MPB and the Premier to discuss their campaign for a provincial old-growth plan. | 2013/04/17 |
| 196446 | Michael Hutchison and Chief Gibby Jacob would like a meeting with MST regarding the letter addressed to Chief Gibby Jacob regarding the Cheekeye land proposal. | 2013/04/18 |
| 195585 | Rick Gateman, President Coastal Gas Link Project, and Tony Palmer, President Prince Rupert Gas Project, would like a meeting with MST to meet and introduce their respective projects and themselves to MST. Meeting will be on Feb. 13th from 10:30am-11:00am in our office at the Legislature. | 2013/04/24 |
| 195867 | Patricia Heintzman (Chair) and Lynda Flynn(SLRD CAO) would like to have a meeting in Victoria on March 18th, 19th, or 20th to discuss the various needs of the Regional District and its communities and explore how the province can assist with the development of transportation and other infrastructure opportunities that will provide economic and other benefits for the Province, the Region and its inhabitants. | 2013/04/24 |
| 195926 | Brian Dorman would like to set up a conference call with MST next week, Tuesday or Wednesday (Feb. 26th or 27th), to discuss their concerns with the ongoing issue of diminishing operating areas and the limited ones they do have (Norrish and Salley Creek Darinages). They would also like to discuss block 61 Hawkins Pickle that was engineered and had all of its assesments done, as well as the road built, to later learn that due to a ministry mapping error was not in their historic chart but rather fell into the Teal Jones group chart. | 2013/04/24 |
| 195961 | MLA Thornthwaite would like a meeting with MST to follow up on a few items like the bear biologists and rabbits. Meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, Feb. 26th from 9:00am-9:30am. | 2013/04/24 |
| 196044 | Wild Sheep Society of BC invites MST to be one of their feature presenters at their 20th annual convention and Fundraiser in Kelowna. | 2013/04/24 |
| 196258 | regarding British Columbia's annual contribution to The Fur Institute of Canada. | 2013/04/24 |
| Core Funding 2012-2013 | | |
| 196374 | Would like a meeting with MST during COFI convention to discuss some archeological permit items that have come to light with developments in and around Ashcroft. | 2013/04/24 |

| | |
|---|------------|
| 196617 Meeting request for MST to update the BC Trappers Association on the Fur Management Draft. Their annual convention is on April 18th and they had wanted an update before then so they can present an update at the convention. | 2013/05/23 |
| 197575 Meeting request to review current regulations for timber harvesting on private land and watershed impacts. | 2013/05/27 |
| 197785 Congratulatory letter as well as a meeting request to meet in Vancouver on June 18th to update MST on their Roman Project. | 2013/06/17 |